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MEMO 

 
Date:   August 24, 2020 
To:  Pastors, Parish Stewards, and Parish Finance Council Members 
From:  Tony Riehl, Executive Director  
RE:  The 2020 Stewardship Conference 
 
 
The Catholic Foundation is hosting a Stewardship Conference on September 
10, 2020.  The Bishop and I encourage all of you to attend this informative 
meeting. 
 
We will learn more about the four pillars of stewardship and how to apply 
them in your life and at your parish. In addition, we will hear from pastors 
from around the country who will share how Stewardship has transformed 
their parishes. 
 
Below is a link for the Stewardship conference registration. Please feel 
free to forward this link to invite members of your pastoral and/or finance 
councils. Register early to reserve your spot. 
  
https://www.scd.org/stewardshipconference 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Thank you for your participation. 
 
Respectfully, 
  
Tony Riehl 
Executive Director 
The Catholic foundation 
916-733-0274 
triehl@scd.org 

https://www.scd.org/stewardshipconference

